ROBERT TAFT, JR.
OHIO %

V(nifed Hlafes Denafe

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

August 13, 1971

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78L05

Dear Dr. Garcia:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your recent letter and
enclosures.

I read the reports with great interest, and can assure you
that your opinion will be kept firmly in mind should the problem
of integration of the Mexican-American child come before the Senate.

Thank you for taking the time to write. If I can be of
further service to you, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Robert Taft, Jr. 57//<i



